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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We will be holding our Nursery Spring term parent consultations on… 

• Monday 3rd March 1.30-3pm,  
• Tuesday 4th March 3.15-4.45pm 
• Wednesday 5th March 1.30-3pm.  

 
This appointment will provide you with an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled and how they 
are progressing. Please book your parents consultation slot via Arbor. Slots will be available to book from 
5pm on Monday 10th February. Please note that each slot is a maximum of 5 minutes long.  
 

➢ For the Monday and Wednesday afternoon slots, please come to the main reception area where 
you will be asked to wait until a member of nursery staff comes to greet you. 

➢ For the Tuesday after school slots, please come to the main reception area where you will be 
escorted in to the building and will be able to sit in the corridor outside Nursery. 

 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Very best wishes,  
 
Mrs L Jukes 

Executive Headteacher 
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